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Monthly Premium e-Payment Deadline Looming  
for TRICARE Reserve Select and Retired Reserve 

 
FALLS CHURCH, Va. – With the New Year quickly approaching, TRICARE beneficiaries 

covered by TRICARE Reserve Select (TRS) or TRICARE Retired Reserve (TRR) must switch 

to electronic premium payments by Dec. 31. If they don’t make the change, they risk having 

their coverage suspended.  

 Beginning Jan. 1, 2013, TRICARE will only accept monthly premium payments using 

recurring automatic payments by credit or debit card, or by recurring electronic funds transfer 

(EFT) from a linked bank account. To avoid confusion, beneficiaries should verify that their 

bank sends EFT payments electronically.  

Beneficiaries can contact their regional or overseas contractor to set up automatic 

payments and get more information. Contact information is available online at 

www.TRICARE.mil/contacts. 

The Defense Manpower Data Center has sent email messages to current TRR and TRS 

members, and new beneficiaries are informed in their welcome package information.  

Electronic payments make it easy for members to pay their premiums on time, ensuring 

continuous coverage for beneficiaries. When beneficiaries don’t pay their premiums it results in 

suspension of coverage.  

TRS and TRR are premium-based health plans. TRS is available for purchase by 

qualified members of the Selected Reserve of the Ready Reserve and their families; and TRR 

can be purchased by qualified retired Reserve members, their families and qualified survivors of 

deceased retired Reserve sponsors. For more information about TRS or TRR go to 

www.tricare.mil. 

 
### 

 
 Sign up for TRICARE e-mail updates at www.tricare.mil/subscriptions. 



 
 Connect with TRICARE on Facebook and Twitter at www.facebook.com/tricare and 
www.twitter.com/tricare. 
 
 The TRICARE Management Activity administers the worldwide health care plan for 9.6 
million eligible beneficiaries of the uniformed services, retirees and their families. 
 

### 
 

 Note to editors: For further questions on this release please contact the release POC, the 
TRICARE Public Affairs Office at (703) 681-1770, or the TRICARE press room at 
www.tricare.mil. 

 
 

 
 


